
Golden Circle Credit Union is committed to facilitating the accessibility and usability of its website, 
goldencirclecu.com, for all people with disabilities. To fulfill this commitment, we have contracted with 
our service provider to redesign any deficient content of this site to become compliant with the relevant 
portions of the World Wide Web Consortium’s Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 Level as our 
standard. It is projected that this remediation will be completed by March 31, 2018.  

On an ongoing basis, we will conduct periodic accessibility audits to ensure ongoing compliance with 
accessibility guidelines and standards. 

Please contact Golden Circle CU with your questions or concerns regarding accessibility and how we may 
assist you as we transition to our updated content. If you have any specific questions or concerns about 
the accessibility of any web page on goldencirclcu.com, please contact us at 
lincolnway@goldencirclecu.com.  

Please be sure to specify the web page in your email and we will make all reasonable efforts to assist 
you regarding the information provided. 
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